Mr. Chairman and Committee.
Dave Berger, County Commissioner from Oliver County

| am writing in opposition of SB 2208. This Bill appears to me to represent a sign of
Communism. Theintentis to take away the voice of the local people who were elected to
represent what the constituents feel is in their best interest. Then to add insultto injury,
certain individuals add blackmail wording by taking away funding away from City’s and
County’s if they don’t agree with State Legislatures on issues. This makes me question,
why would County’s and City’s need Boards if the State thinks they have all the answers,
which is far from the truth.

Again, | am in opposition of SB 2208.
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